

504 N. Third Ave. / PO Box 28 Rockaway Beach, OR 97136

> Phone: 503-355-2222 Fax: 503-355-3434

> > www.nknsd.org

Monday, April 04, 2022

RE: Staff Appreciation Week April 4-8

Neah-Kah-Nie School District Staff,

I would like to extend my gratitude to all NKN staff during Staff Appreciation Week. This week is special because you are special. One week a year, the school district recognizes all staff during a special week. Please enjoy the fruit, vegetable, and meat & cheese platters on Wednesday and NKN school district t-shirts on Thursday.

United as a team, NKN School District staff make great things happen!

Thank you,

Paul Erlebach, Superintendent